
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
Of THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

NOTICE Of AVAILABILITY 

An advice letter filing for a Purchase and Sale Agreement for Renewable 
Energy Credits Between Golden State Water Company and Iberdrola Renewables, 
LLC ( Advice Letter ) has been filed with the California Public Utilities Commission. 

The Advice Letter includes a request for approval of a renewable energy credit 
contract ("Agreement") between Golden State Water Company (on behalf of its Bear 
Valley Electric Service division) and Iberdrola Renewables, LLC ("Iberdrola"). The 

subject product is Firm Standard unbundled Renewable Energy Credits ("RECs") sourced 

by Iberdrola from CEC-approved RPS facilities. The proposed Agreement is for the 

purchase by Golden State Water Company ("GSWC") of up to 581,983 RECs over a ten 

year term from Iberdrola. If the Agreement is approved by the Commission, GSWC is also 

seeking authority to book all payments under Confirmation Nos. 1 and 2 to Iberdrola into 

Bear Valley Electric Service s Purchased Power Adjustment Clause for recovery in rates. 

If anyone receiving this Notice of Availability wishes to receive a copy of the 

Advice Letter, please contact Ronald Moore at rkmoore@gswater.com or call (909) 394­

3600 or send a written request to him at Golden State Water Company, 630 East Foothill 
Boulevard, San Dimas, California 91773. 

RonaliLMfod) 
Senior Regulatory Specialist 
Golden State Water Company 
630 E. Foothill Blvd 
San Dimas, CA 91773 
Email: rkmoore@gswater.com 
Telephone: (909) 394-3600 Ext 682 
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